


Memorandum 
 
To:   Village President and Village Board of Trustees   

Cc:      Steve Bosco, Village Administrator  

From: Natalie Stevens, Executive Assistant 

Date:  September 29, 2022 

Re:     Application for a Class B Liquor License for Real Minas Restaurant  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Real Minas Restaurant, 200 East Butterfield Road Unit 184, is a new business looking 
to obtain a Class B – Small Restaurant Liquor License. 
 
As part of the restaurant class liquor license application process, the business is 
required to submit an overview of their business to the Village Board at a Committee 
of the Whole meeting for review and discussion.   
 
The liquor license application for Real Minas Restaurant was submitted by Rene 
Lopez, the owner of the restaurant. Real Minas Restaurant is currently operating as 
a restaurant without liquor sales in the previous Tecalitlan location. The new owner 
has informed the Village that other than the name change, the restaurant will be 
remaining the same as the previous occupant with the same menu serving Mexican 
food. They are not seeking to have video gaming at the location.  
 
Please see the attached liquor license application, sample menu and photos of the 
interior of the restaurant showing the layout and setup that is currently in place and 
will remain in place. Pending the Board’s approval the owner will complete the 
background check prior to the license being issued.  
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